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VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY
Dear All:

Thank you for reaching out to our office regarding House Bill 324 — Ensuring Dignity &
Nondiscrimination/Schools.

Governor Cooper vetoed HB 324 on September 10, 2021, and he shared the following
statement:

The legislature should be focused on supporting teachers, helping students recover lost
learning, and investing in our public schools. Instead, this bill pushes calculated, conspiracy-
laden politics into public education.

Thank you again for reaching out to our office. We appregiate input from valuable

stakeholders.
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